
                                 
                                                                                                                         

RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 20th May 2024 

This week the children will be finishing off making comparisons 

between their locality, the Amazon Rainforest and the Arctic, 

talking about any similarities and differences. They will also be 

exploring more of Eileen Browne’s fiction books. In maths the 

children will be practising recalling their number bonds to 5 and also 

exploring the composition of the whole number 8. The children will 

also be having their weekly P.E session in the hall, focusing on 

gymnastics. There will be group guided reading as well as individual 

and paired reading opportunities. As usual, there will be lots of 

child-initiated learning in and outdoors, where there will be a focus 

on extended talking and independent writing in the provision. 

 

WATER BOTTLES, SUN CREAM and SUN HAT 

Please make sure that your child brings in a fresh water bottle each 

day and please send in your child’s sun cream with their name on it. 

Thank you. The sun cream will stay in school until the end of the 

summer term and your child will be able to apply it in school. You may 

also want to apply sun cream on your child before they arrive at 

school. A sun hat will also be needed in school each day. 

 

**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on 

the school website.* Also look out for our learning on X (twitter).  

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS 

team. Have a super Spring Bank break!  

Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


